
Details of e-mails received from County Councillor Peter Schwier, 

since the April PC meeting 

Item 10 on the Agenda 

Regular e-mails have been received from County Councillor Peter Schwier since the 

last meeting. Please find below a list of each e-mail with brief details. If you have an 

interest in any particular e-mail listed (not already circulated) please let me know and 

I will forward the full document to you.  

 

1. Grants Available to Support Projects - Organisations are being invited to 
express their interest in a major grant scheme aimed at improving the health 
of Essex residents. 

2. Wettest Winter in 130 years – Essex Highways is wrapping up this season’s 
winter service following the wettest recorded winter in 130 years. 

3. Hedingham Division Highways Potholes – A new opportunity to accelerate 
pothole repairs.  Please send a list of 5 potholes. 

4. ECC Highways begins 2024 Road Resurfacing Programme – Essex 
Highways has launched its 2024 road resurfacing programme which will 
improve and upgrade many roads across the county. 

5. Applications open for eco upgrades to Essex residences  – Residents 
across Essex can apply to have solar panels, heat pumps, and energy-
efficient measures installed for little to no cost under ECO4Flex and Great 
British Insulation schemes. 

6. 11 Essex Firms win prestigious Kings Award for Enterprise – Winners of 
the Kings Award are tabulated. 

7. Essex’s Commitment to Net Zero Housing – A new team has been created 
by Essex C C to drive forward net zero and sustainable development in the 
county. 
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